
OCTOBER 2022

Greetings to All,

The gardening season continues to astound us with its length and the warmth of autumn 
in 2022.  However, we still want to clean up the garden by the end of this month.  We are
asking members to come to a work party on Monday, October 17th, at 9 am to put away 
hoses, rid the common areas of seeding weeds, tidy up the pathways, and get the garden 
ready for winter.  We will work until approximately noon.  Please consider helping us 
out – we are only a group of 4 who have completed the majority of the maintenance this 
year.  Thank you for helping us out.  

Our AGM is planned for noon at the Heritage Hall attached to St. Andrew's United 
Church on Saturday, October 29th.  If you wish to share in a potluck lunch, please be 
there at noon.  The meeting will commence at about 12:30 and we can have lunch while 
we meet.  If you wish to purchase a membership for 2023 that will be possible.

A sincere thank you to all who have made the garden a big success this year.  Despite 
having no “open” days, we received many positive comments from visitors and our 
squash, tomato, potato, beans and leeks yielded a bountiful harvest for the Food Hub.  

We looking forward to seeing you on October 17th and October 29th.

Sincerely,

KCGS Executive


